
BLACK STUDENT UNION
The Black Student Union has been in existence for many years

at SPFHS, even though its message has never truly been heard.
Under the direction of Mrs. Norma Paige, with the assistance of
Mr. William Lee, the organization is finally participating and
speaking out on issues that directly affect them.

The group has four very dedicated officers: President, Latoshla
McDaniel; Vice-president, Melanie Romano; Secretary, Danielle
Holmes; and Treasurer, Takisha McCall. The group organized two
breakfasts which were prepared by local chefs and attended by
many students as well as teachers. Many current members
participate in the gospel choir "United Voices" which was begun
by former graduates. The group has participated in many school
as well as non-school related functions.

In honor of Black History Month in February, the organization
participated in a show held at the Scotch Plains Community
Center. "United Voices" sung, members spoke, and students
exhibited the African colors through modeling. The success of this
show reflects the success that BSU has enjoyed this year.
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